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Dear Stephanie Smith,

I trust this message finds you in good health. I am writing to you today as a deeply 
concerned resident of our ward, grappling with a heavy heart over the ongoing 
violence and humanitarian crisis in the Israel-Palestine conflict.

The news of the immense and violent loss of life has left me profoundly troubled and 
saddened. It is in this spirit of concern for the well-being of fellow human beings that I 
implore you to support the crucial motion for a ceasefire that Councillor Carolyn 
Parrish will be introducing during tomorrow's General Committee meeting and at the 
City of Mississauga Council meeting on November 22, 2023.

As our representative, your voice carries significant weight, and your endorsement of 
this motion will not only reflect the sentiments of many residents but also contribute to 
the collective plea for peace in our global community.

I am also drawing your attention to an e-petition (e-4649) to the Prime Minister, which 
has garnered widespread support, highlighting vital demands for immediate action. 
These demands, including an immediate ceasefire and the lifting of the Gaza Strip 
blockade, are crucial steps toward alleviating the suffering of innocent civilians caught 
in the crossfire.

In these trying times, I earnestly request your compassionate support for the motion, 
echoing the sentiments of concerned residents who long for an end to the violence 
and a renewed commitment to humanitarian values.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I trust that your leadership will help bring 
about positive change and contribute to the pursuit of lasting peace.

Sincerely,

Amani Deria 
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